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Re: Proposed sugﬂh%ﬂgion portion
of Grants 1162 and 2862

Onouli 2 and Keopuka, South Kona
TMK: 8=-1-07:por 1 (80-246)

Dear Sidney:

In studying the map proposing the subdivision of
Agricultural and Conservation lands in Onouli and Keopuka
(County's Agricultural and Unplanned zones) we have these ques-
tions:

1. Will these parcels remain Agricultural and
Unplanned?

Pe Do we have to fear residentisl subdivisions
on those lands?

3 There is quite a bit of shoreline property
involved, will you protect this for the public?
We would suggest a 100-~-foot setback.

We are very interested in this virgin territory--
please keep us advised of the progress of the application.

We hope you and your staff have a joyous holiday
season and a GREAT '8l.

Sincerely
Chairman proUtem

Mr. Sidney Fuke, Director

County Planning Department

25 Aupuni Street
Hilo, Hawaii 96720



